
Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to the 2023-24 school year at Park Road Montessori! We are so excited

to invite you back and we hope that you are looking forward to a peaceful,

purposeful and productive year in your Lower Elementary classroom. We are

known as Community 22!

My name is Ms. Sharilyn and I will be your child’s teacher this year. This will be my

eleventh-year teaching Lower Elementary. I began my teaching career at Highland

Mill Montessori after being home with my kids for many years. I graduated from

UNC-Chapel Hill and received my Lower Elementary Teaching Credential in 2012.

This will be my sixth-year of teaching at Park Road Montessori.

The supply list is included, and I highly recommend bringing those items to Open

House to cut down on the First Day of School busyness. Please label the

composition books and watercolor books only.

Please contact me as soon as possible so that I can communicate with you!

Please email using the CMS Park Road Website so that I can confirm your child’s

transportation and add you to the class email list before Meet the Teacher. I will

send an email confirming receipt of your message. If you’re accidentally on the

PTO website, you will not find staff emails. If you do not receive a confirmation

email from me, please assume that I did not receive your email.

Looking forward to seeing you,

Ms. Sharilyn



Classroom Supply List 2023-24

o 2 boxes of colored pencils (sharpened)

o 2 wide-ruled composition notebooks

(see Rosmonde composition notebook for an

idea)

o 1 pack of wide-ruled notebook paper

o 2 boxes of facial tissue

o 3 plastic folders, 1st years (green), 2nd (blue), 3rd

(red)

o 2 boxes of disinfectant wipes

o 1 pack of printer paper

o 1 watercolor palettes

o 2 large watercolor books… (must be at least 8 ½

x 11)

o Band-Aids

o Foldable napkin or placemat for those who pack

lunch

o Non-metal water bottles (When they drop, they don’t

clang.)


